
Matter 1 

 

1.1 Yes, Purbeck District Council have seemingly taken into account the views of 

Wool’s Local Parish Plan where 79% believed the River Frome and its flood 

plains should be protected from development.  75% felt equally strongly about 

woodland. 

 

1.2 We believe Purbeck District Council have taken into account the negative 

impacts on Wool’s special environmental characteristics.  Sustainability of a 

new expanded Wool would bring increasing pressure for a Wool Bypass over 

the River Frome (SPA) and flood meadows. 

 


